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Hi Christine
 
At the Inquiry’s hearings on Friday 17 February Orica took a QoN from the Chair regarding the
timing of when Orica first considered development of a site on the Burrup peninsula.
 
From a search of our Board records, the first discussion on a joint venture on the pensinsula was
February 2010.
 
Please let me know if you require any further information from us regarding the Inquiry process.
 
Regards Paul Evans
 
Paul Evans
Vice President
Government Relations, Sustainability & Community
Orica Limited | 1 Nicholson Street, East Melbourne, Victoria 3002, Australia 
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